
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

TOPIC: Designation of Lincoln Highway Control Station (Friday, June 10, 2022) 

 

CONTACT: Marilyn Thompson, Director of Marketing, The History Museum, (574) 235-9664, 

mthompson@historymuseumSB.org 

 

South Bend, IN— The History Museum and the Studebaker National Museum will be designated by the 

Indiana Lincoln Highway Association as a Lincoln Highway Control Station at 10 a.m. on Friday, June 10, 

2022. The public is invited and there is no charge. 

 

A banner will be placed at the site with remarks to follow.  

 

The project is a cooperative project of the Indiana Lincoln Highway Association, The History Museum, 

and the Studebaker National Museum, and has been made possible through a Historic Preservation 

Education Grant from Indiana Landmarks, Indiana Humanities, and the National Endowment for the 

Humanities.  

 

For information, call The History Museum at (574) 235-9664 or visit www.historymuseumSB.org  
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